From: Marcia Matheson [mailto:marciaandles@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:34 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: opposition to application of D.P. Murphy Inc., Docket No. PD257

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We are against the application from DP Murphy to build a new gas station in Borden-Carleton. There is no
need for another gas station in this area as it will affect the two family businesses who have been here for
generations.

Do the right thing and deny this application.

Thank you.

Marcia and Les Matheson



